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24th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As part of "Petworth Week" children in Ash Class will be thinking about how life 
has changed in Petworth over the last 50 years. This is part of the National 
Curriculum History objective "changes within living memory" 
 
Mr Costello, formerly of the Petworth Society, will be coming into class on 
Wednesday 25th September to show children some pictures and talk about how 
Petworth used to look. On the 9th October he will be leading the children on a 
tour of town, pointing out some of the important landmarks. If you would like to 
join us on this walk, please let Mrs Wiggs know. This visit is covered by local 
visits consent.  
 
On the 16th October we hope to visit Newlands House Gallery to see the current 
exhibition and to see the inside of this impressive building. This visit has a cost of 
£2 and is also covered by the local visits consent. Please pay for the trip via 
MCAS and see Mrs Wiggs if you think you may be able to attend with us.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Clare Wiggs 
Ash Class teacher 
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